
 

Ms. Young is a Nurse Practitioner (NP) who began working in pulmonary disease in California in 
2005, and since 2011, she has worked in a private pulmonary practice in Colorado Springs, 
Colorado. Ms. Young is currently one of the first 10 Advanced Practice Providers nationwide to 
become a Fellow of the American College of Chest Physicians. Involvement and the representation 
of advanced practice providers in the pulmonary world has been one of her priorities, Ms. Young 
founded and is the President of the Association of Pulmonary Advanced Practice Providers (APAPP), 
a community for nurse practitioners and physician assistants working in pulmonary medicine. She 
also works closely with the American College of Chest Physicians' CHEST programs and serves on 
the Interprofessional Team. 


